Southern California DA December 2024 Intergroup Report

(To share at the next Miracle Mile BDS Business Meeting, January 4, 2025)

The Intergroup meeting was held on December 14, 2024.
The Audit Committee made recommendations which will be considered at upcoming meetings.
The Secretary, Sally, will schedule a long- range planning meeting for the first week in February.

The Treasury balance stands at $29,997. Plans are being made to set up a separate donations
account, over and above a $5,000 prudent reserve. From that account funds will be disbursed to
national and regional offices, and for scholarships for GSR conference.

Representatives were encouraged to remind their meetings of the diversity stories initiative and that
more stories are sought from underrepresented groups.

It was reported that sign ups for the Visions Retreat are looking good.
Upcoming workshops and retreats are:

¢ Anongoing Sunday Numbers Day Meeting

e January 4 Tools Game

e January 25 Visioning Workshop

o April4,5 &6 In Person Visions Retreat.

The next Intergroup Meeting will be held on January 18, 2025.



